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Hot meal options above, served with salad—a choice of sandwiches are available daily 
(From September 2021, school dinners will cost £2.45 per meal (for Nursery and Key Stage Two children) 

What a Year!! 

It has been such a crazy year and one that I am sure many of us are ready to see the back of. I am 
very much looking forward to getting back to the proper “normal” we all know and love in September.  
It has been an incredibly hard year in school, but I am so grateful to all the staff for their dedica-
tion, their extra time and their determination to do the very best for all the children.  

We say goodbye to everyone for six weeks, but for the Year 6s, we say cheerio forever! They are a 
great bunch and will definitely be missed around school—good luck guys!! 

Now for the boring (but very important) bit - if your child becomes unwell with any COVID symp-
toms or if they have a positive LFT or PCR test before Monday morning, please email me – 
head@silverdale.lancs.sch.uk  From Monday onwards, please contact NHS track and trace. 

I need to say a great big thank you for all the sponsor money from the sponsored run during Sports 
Week. You have raised £3190. AMAZING!!! 

Last but not least, thank you for all your support and kind words throughout this tricky year—they 
have kept us all going. Obviously we would love the children to continue with their reading and maths 
steps over the summer holidays, but more importantly than that, we want them to stay healthy and 
have fun—bags and bags of fun! Please step away from the screens, get outdoors, play games, climb 
trees, toast marshmallows round a fire etc etc —and do it all with your children!!! Make happy memo-
ries and have fun together.  

Please remember that we break up at 2pm today (16th July).  See you then! 

Stars of 

the Week 

I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me – Philippians 4:13 
 

Swans and Cygnets— Everyone because Mrs Berry said they’re all amazing! 
Herons— Year 2s because Mrs Knight and Mrs Milligan are really going to miss them. 
Bitterns— Teague as he moves to a new school—everyone will miss him. 
Harriers—Year 6s because they have been awesome! 
FRIENDSHIP AWARDS go to  the whole of Bitterns and Freya —WELL DONE! 
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2021 

Dates 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to having you back in school for our celebration assemblies, coffee after-

noons, poetry day and all sorts of other things throughout the year.  

Information Please see our website, Facebook group and Facebook Page for further information. 

https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/ 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Beef burger Battered fish  

  Jacket potato Pizza  

Take care, have a lovely holiday and God Bless,  

Katie Walsh 

Week beginning 

30th August 

INSET day—Wednesday 1st Sept 

Children return to school—Thursday 2nd Sept 

w/b 13th Sept Wed 15th—Borwick Hall trip for Year 1—6 children  

w/b 20th Sept Wed 22nd  - Swimming resumes for Bitterns and Harriers  

https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/Silverdale-St-Johns-Primary-School-661566640691410/

